
 
 
 
 

820 Taylor Ave  •  Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada  •  R3M 3T1 
 (204) 360-4394  •  sjohnson@hydro.mb.ca 

 
June 30, 2017 

Client File No. 5433.00 
Licence No. 3055 

Ms. Tracey Braun 
Director  
Environmental Approvals 
Manitoba Conservation 
Suite 160, 123 Main Street  
Winnipeg, MB R3C 1A5 
 
 
Dear Ms. Braun: 

 
RE: Bipole III Transmission Project (Licence 3055) – Tower 6198 Location Adjustment 
 
Pursuant to the Bipole III Transmission Project Environment Act licence 3055, this letter 
serves to request approval for a minor right-of-way adjustment in construction segment S1 
related to Tower 6198. After geotechnical investigation it has been determined the planned 
location for Tower 6198 is on an actively failing slope. Therefore, Manitoba Hydro requests 
the tower  location be moved  approximately 20 metres southeast. Per the attached map, this 
tower adjustment results in the minor adjustment to the edges of the right-of-way of 3-5m for 
approx. 350m between towers 6197 and 6198  
 
Your earliest possible review of this request is very much appreciated as required equipment 
is only anticipated to be in the area until July 2017. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 204-360-4394. 
 
Regards,  
 
Original signed by Shannon Johnson 
 
Shannon Johnson  
Manager  
Licensing and Environmental Assessment Department 
Manitoba Hydro  
820 Taylor Ave (3)  
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3M 3T1 
 
Attachments: 1 map 
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